
Membership Opportunity 
 

As the largest Club in the Mid-Hills competition, we understand the need for constant improvement to our facilities 
and help manage the development of a growing Club. Some shelter for our players and parents would be a great start 
but over the longer term, we acknowledge another quality court is overdue. 
 

However as the latter comes with a significant price tag, the HNC committee has been working tirelessly over the off-
season and, as displayed via our Facebook posts, have secured a number of fantastic businesses that have each made a 
financial contribution to help us achieve our goals. As such, we would hope that you support those that support us. 
 

How can you help?  If you have a business and are interested in also sponsoring the club, we’d love to hear from you. 
 

Alternatively, if you are a parent, caregiver, grandparent, or sibling, and are wondering how you can help, you could 
consider becoming a “Club Member”. As a donation of $50, in return you will  receive a HNC Scarf (as pictured below) 
which could prove to be the best purchase you will make as we battle another winter at Woodside. 
 

You can order or send any queries via our email on hahndorfnc@hotmail.com, make contact via our website or Private 
Message the Hahndorf Netball Club via Facebook. 
 
Thanks for your ongoing support. 
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